
From: Lemmer, Lindsay
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: In support of 68642 and 68644
Date: Monday, December 13, 2021 12:45:26 PM

Hello fellow Plan Commissioners,

I'm writing ahead of this evening's meeting to express support as the alder of District 3 for the
proposals for 5818 Gemini Drive and 5817 Halley Way. It was no surprise that the Urban
Design Commission granted final approval to both of these at their recent meeting. I am
hopeful these will remain on consent. Both proposals will be beneficial for the neighborhood,
and the senior multifamily will allow neighbors to age in place in their own neighborhood and
community. Oak Park Place has long been a very good neighbor and an asset to Grandview
Commons. We had a virtual neighborhood meeting on both of these proposals and I have only
received supportive comments from the community. 

Thank you,

Lindsay

Lindsay Lemmer
District 3 Alder
she/her/hers
district3@cityofmadison.com 
Sign up for updates from the District 3 blog:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/Council/district3/blog/
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